
20th Annual  

“Patty Simons – Making A Difference"  

Bocce Tournament 

  

 

 

This year’s recipient:  

Montgomery Child Advocacy Project 
 

In Preparation for this year’s  

Bocce Tournament on 

Saturday, Oct. 7th and Sunday, Oct. 8th, 2023  

we are looking for basket donations for the gift 

basket table. 

 

In the past we had great success with  

restaurant gift certificates, sports themed baskets, 

gift cards, liquor and wine baskets  

and lottery ticket trees! 

 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

 

ROBIN POUST 610-960-1533  

OR 

GERRI ROMANO 484-919-5046 

 

 

 


